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Recent (and Very Recent) Developments in Illinois Trust 
Law and Estate Planning
Presented by the Northwest Suburban Estate Planning Council

November 18, 2021

Private Wealth partner Adam Damerow and associate Jeffrey Glickman will present “Recent (and 
Very Recent) Developments in Illinois Trust Law and Estate Planning” at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
November 18. They will present information on:

● Takeaways from 22+ months in drafting and administering trusts under the Illinois Trust Code

● Changes to the Illinois Trust Code effective January 1, 2022

● Wealth transfer planning in the face of proposed legislative change

Learn more about the “Recent (and Very Recent) Developments in Illinois Trust Law and Estate 
Planning” presentation.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Adam M. Damerow
+1.312.902.5250
adam.damerow@katten.com

Jeffrey D. Glickman
+1.312.902.5227
jeffrey.glickman@katten.com

SPEAKING ENGAGEMENT

https://katten.com/
https://www.nwsepc.org/event-4553728
https://www.nwsepc.org/event-4553728
https://katten.com/adam-damerow
mailto:adam.damerow@katten.com
https://katten.com/jeffrey-glickman
mailto:jeffrey.glickman@katten.com


  

katten.com

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion.

©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.

https://katten.com/
https://kattenlaw.com/disclaimer

